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I am expressing my opposition to Senate Bill 210.  

Mail in balloting provides wide access to people across Oregon and especially in rural 

areas of Oregon to participate in the voting process.  Everyone can have their votes 

counted: people of all income levels, people who can’t leave work to vote, older 

individuals who may not have access to transportation, people with disabilities, 

students, and all individuals of voting age across Oregon.  The present system of 

checks and balances of 100% paper ballots minimizes fraud and abuse.  

Please do not change our present system which is working!  

 


